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Guild Meeting:
Sept. 8, 6:45pm

At Ascend Services

Mark your Calendars
Quilt Show 2023: April 15 & 16

Quilt Show Corner
~page 3

Sept. Snack Committee: Sue DuPont, Kim Hafeman, Ellen Lewellen

September Agenda:
● Welcome
● Pledge
● Speaker - How to register your quilts for the quilt show

○ Quilt Show Registration Form
○ Description of categories and what they mean
○ Do you have a quilt that you are not sure what

category it should go in to? Bring it to the meeting for
help sorting your quilt into its proper category.

● Show and Tell
● Social Time
● Business Meeting
● What’s on your mind?

County Fair

A huge thank you to all who participated in the
Women's Day event by purchasing and selling raffle
tickets to support local charities through our guild.
Also a huge thank you to the fair board for including
the guild in the event, by giving us free space at
Rummage-O-Rama and Breakfast on the Farm to
display the quilt and allow us to sell raffle tickets,
for displaying the quilt in the exhibition building for
the entirety of the fair all giving credit to Patch of



Lakeshore Quilters!  A huge shout out to Barb Palzewicz for coordinating the
event and inviting Patch of Lakeshore to be instrumental in the quilt block
challenge and the first womens day raffle quilt!  Please when you see any of the
fair board members thank them.

Also thank you to the people who participated in the quilt block challenge; to
Norman General Store, The Quilt Shop of Two Rivers and the Farm Discovery
Center for displaying the raffle quilt and selling tickets.
Thank you to Fran and Peggy Valitchka for photographing the quilt and for all the
Patch of Lakeshore signage!
A huge thank you to the Manitowoc Yacht Club Auxiliary for inviting us to one of
their meetings to learn more about quilting and in turn purchased tickets!
Thank you to Elaine Nelson for judging the blocks.

And a very special thank you to Kathy Guralski and
Ellen Buck for all your hard work and dedication to
the guild.
If I missed anyone I am very sorry, there were so
many people involved in making this a success!

Congratulations to our winners of the challenge:
First place: Ellen Buck
Second place: Barb Palzewicz
Third place: Kathy Guralski
Viewer’s Choice: Kathy Guralski
~Thank you, Joan Behnke



~Quilt Show Corner~

Challenge Quilt
"A Yarn Runs Through It"

Each entrant will receive a one yard length of yarn which needs to be
incorporated into their quilt.
The quilt may be any type that you choose – applique, landscape, a pattern that
you currently have, etc.

The requirements are:
● The finished size needs to be 18” x 18”
● The yarn must enter on the left side of the quilt at any point and exit

on the right side of the quilt at any point.
● Each quilt must have a 4 ½” hanging sleeve on the back.

June 9th 2022 Meeting Minutes

● The June meeting was called to order at 6:45 pm by President Pam Posvic.
● Pledge of Allegiance
● Speaker Chris Kirsch presented her program Traditions with a Twist. Chris

showed some of the entique quilts she has acquired. She shared the block
and the history of each quilt. Then she showed her own twist on the block.
Many of her wall hangings that she showed were part of challenges at the
Pacducah Quilt Show.

● Show and Tell
● Refreshments were served.
● Pam read thank you notes from the following: Lindy Backus’s family, Camp

Tapawingo for our donation and our Camp Quilt weekend, and Ascend for the
quilts donated to them.

● Secretary's report: Motion was made by Jenny Martin and seconded by
Bonnie Loeh to accept the minutes as they appeared in the newsletter. Motion
accepted.

● Treasurer's report: Motion was made by Chris Bauknecht and seconded by
Mary Kay Burish to accept the treasurer's report as R appeared in an email.
Motion accepted.



June 9th 2022 Meeting Minutes - Continued

● June is the last meeting for the year and officers with terms ending were
recognized. VP Julie Klumpp (who is returning as VP}, treasurer Kathy
Gurtaski, and members at large Bonnie Loeh and Betty Schwede.

● Mystery quit update: The final step is in the June newsletter. Ellen Buck and
Linda Londo showed their mystery quilts.

● Fall Camp: Julie shared that this fall it will not be an overnight camp. Cost is a
factor. Camp will be open from 8a.m. — 8p.m.. Julie is going to check if we
can extend the time one hour at each end of the day.

● Show update: Patty Angoli shared that the quilt shows featured quilter will be
chosen by the guild as a whole. Slips of paper were handed out and members
were asked to write who they would like to nominate for featured quilter. Patty
will contact nominated to see if they are interested. Featured quilter will be
voted on at the September meeting. Patty also presented the Quilt Show
budget. Kay Olker made a motion to accept the budget, Bonnie Loeh
seconded it. Budget approved.

● Gift Boutique: Bonnie and Mary Kay handed out a
suggested list of items that can be in the gift boutique.
The guild receives 10% of the items sold.

● Charity Raffle: Par picked up baskets that can be
used for the basket raffle.

● President's Challenge: Pam is asking members to
make a quilt of honor for a veteran. They will be hung
at the show and presented to a vet on Sunday
afternoon. Quilts will go to local vets.

● Guild Budget: Officers met and discussed the budget for next year. It will be
published and voted on in September.

● Guild dues: As of July 1% the dues are going to be $30. Dues for members
requesting the newsletter by mail will be $40.

● By-laws: The by-laws were reviewed and were voted on and accepted. They
are on the website.

● Guild Picnic: August 11" at Ascend.. Email Pam if you are able to help with the
picnic.



June 9th 2022 Meeting Minutes - Continued

● If a committee would like to reserve Ascend for an activity they should contact
Pam. We also can use the building next door (the former furniture store). We
will be able to use the TV if we would like to do a zoom presentation. Ascend
collects can tabs.

● Door Prize winner: Julie Peustow
● Motion to adjourn: Motion to adjourn made by Sue Marquardt and seconded

by Pearl Stock. Motion approved.

Respectfully submitted by acting secretary:
Mary Hutchison,

SOS - SAVE {Y}OUR SPOOLS
Bring your empty spools (of any kind) to guild meetings.  Sue M. is planning on
collecting them and seeing how much thread our guild goes through in a year.



TRACK YOUR PROGRESS FOR THE 2023 QUILT SHOW
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